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May Memory Verse: “His divine power has given us everything required for life and godliness through the 
knowledge of him who called us by his own glory and goodness.”  2 Peter 1:3.”   

     
 

 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
Open Gym - Monday, Tuesday, 4:00 p.m. 

Men’s Early Morning Bible Study - Tuesday, 6:00 a.m. 
Ladies Morning Bible Study - Tuesday, 10:00 a.m. 

Youth Band Rehearsal - Tuesday, 6:30 p.m. 
Wednesday Dinner  - Taco Salad Bar, 5:00 p.m. 

Prayer Service - Wednesday, 6:00 p.m. 
Choir Practice - Wednesday, 7:00 p.m. 

God wants us to join His team, to train hard, to celebrate our salvation, to  
encourage one another, and spur each other on. So what are you waiting for? This 

is Spirit Week 2018. It ’s Game On!  
 

His divine power has given us everything required for life and godliness through 
the knowledge of him who called us by his own glory and goodness. 2 Peter 1:3  

 
Free for all children who have completed Kindergarten thru 6th Grade!   

 
June 25-29 from 9:00 to noon.  Children and volunteers 

need to register online at: www.shindler.org 
 

 
CONTACT US:  
Phone: 904-704-9066 
Director: Michelle Hudgins  
Email: Mhudgins@Shindler.org  
Website: www.shindler.org 

mailto:Mhudgins@Shindler.org
http://www.shindler.org/
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The Food Pantry is in need of the following items: 
Cereal, peanut butter and Vienna sausage 

Special treats for the kids bags are welcomed. 
Drop the food off at the Ministry Table 

under the Concourse 

Donors are needed for the Westview K-8  
Elementary School backpack feeding program.  
Donation is $30 a month, with a one  year 
commitment.  Please come to the Ministry 
Table to get more information and to sign up. 

Our church is forming a Chain Saw Team 
for Florida Baptist Disaster Relief and 

looking for volunteers.  There is only one 
other church with this type of ministry in 
Jacksonville.  The initial step is attending 
training in Deland, FL on June 2nd.  For 

more details or to sign up see  
David Middleton at the Ministry Table  

under the Concourse. 

June 3rd we will be honoring the students 
and congratulating them on their  
graduation.  If you are graduating,  

please let  Ben Braly know at 
bbraly@shindler.org.   

Today. 

Men’s Summer Basketball - You must be 17 years 
old or older.  The cost is $40, which includes a  

t-shirt.  The games will be played every Tuesday at 
6:00 p.m. beginning on July 10th.  The deadline to 
sign up is May 22nd.  Contact Ben Braly for more 

information at bbraly@shindler.org 


